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Announcements for November 17, 2024 
 
THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
Sun.   9:30 a.m. – Sunday School 
 10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 
       11:30 a.m. – Junior Fellowship 
  12:30 p.m. – Youth Group @ I-75 Expo 

            Center  
Wed.   6:30 a.m. – Elders’ Prayer Meeting 
    7:00 p.m. – Hardin Valley Home 
            Fellowship 
    7:00 p.m. – East Knox Home Fellowship 
Sat.    8:30 a.m. – UT Football Parking 
Sun.   9:30 a.m. – Sunday School  
  10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 

 
BIRTHDAY & ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATIONS 
  The following members of our church 
family near and far are celebrating birthdays this  
week. We wish each a very “Happy Birthday!”  
 

  Nov. 21 Wilcrest C. 
  Nov. 23 Tuck D. 
  Nov. 23 Steve G. 
  Nov. 23 Dave P.  
    
The following members of our church are 
celebrating their anniversaries this week. We 
wish you a very “Happy Anniversary!”  
 
 Nov. 23 Mark & Anita B. (46 yrs.)  
  
If somehow we missed your birthday or 
anniversary, please call the church office (865-
525-7413) so that we don’t miss it again! 
 
NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 
 This Sunday’s volunteers are Jessica B. & 
Sophia S. Next week, Melanie K. & Janie R. 
will be caring for our little ones. Thank you for 
serving the youngest among us!  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR… 
 …Butch R. as he recovers from shoulder 
surgery.  
 …Those yet recovering from Hurricanes 
Helene & Milton. 
 …Cher B. as she continues to recover and 
heal from her recent spill. Also, please lift up 
Don B. as he cares for Cher.  
 …our “in the field” missionaries: Barry & 
Desma A. (Cameroon), Andrew A. (UK), Fawzy 
& Linda A. (Middle East), Mark & Caryl B. 
(Central Asia), John & Marilyn G. (Mission 
Aviation Fellowship), Anna K.  (Ratio Christi @ 
UT), David & Susan P. (Middle East/Asia), 
Roland & Jinni S. (Canada). 
 …Andrew and Anne S. as they seek the 
Lord’s guidance and direction in this new 
season of life after serving among the 
Ketengban and Lik peoples with Wycliffe Bible 
Translators. 
 
OCC DEDICATION SUNDAY IS NOV. 24  
 Next Sunday, November 24th, we will 
dedicate our boxes by having a time of prayer 
over them. After the service we will load them 
into a trailer provided by Scott R., to take them to 
a drop-off location. If you are able, plan to stay a 
few minutes after the service to help load.  
 
C & C: CAROLING AND CARING 
 We welcome you to participate in an 
afternoon and early evening of C & C: Caroling 
& Caring. We will be caroling to and caring for 
elderly individuals, on Sunday, December 15 
directly after service. We have an angel tree in 
the foyer to adopt residents of Heritage in order 
to bring gifts to bless each one. The angels have 
their name on one side and the items they are 
wishing for on the other. You can adopt a 
resident or donate money for others to shop for 
you. Please reach out to Stacy B. for further 
information. More details to come. 
 
 

 

Next Sunday, we will have a time of 
congregational sharing. Please come 
prepared to share and encourage others in 
His body. 



 
I HAVE A PRAYER REQUEST 
  Write your request here, tear it off and put it in the offering box.  The elders will pray for you at 
the Wednesday morning prayer meeting. 
 
 
 
 
Name (optional) 
 
 
I need someone to call me.  My phone number is ____________________________________________ 
 

 
OCC WAREHOUSE VOLUNTEERING 
 We have an opportunity to volunteer for OCC at 
the Atlanta warehouse. The work involves inspecting 
shoeboxes, sorting age and gender categories, 
packing shipping cartons, and loading pallets for 
shipment overseas. Anyone who is 13 or older is 
eligible, and we encourage everyone to consider this 
opportunity. We have reserved two Friday-Saturday 
sessions: December 6-7 & December 13-14. Please 
see Chuck W. if you are interested and have any 
further questions. 
   
SHOEBOX SHOP AT CHRIST CHAPEL 
 We have a year-round OCC room that has 
just the items you need to pack a quality 
shoebox! TODAY or any time before Nov. 24 
(OCC Shoebox Dedication Sunday), feel free to 
bring your friends and family by to pack a 
shoebox! It has signage to walk you through 
how to fill a shoebox. The cost to fill or adopt a 
box is $20 which includes the box, label, items 
in the box and the suggested shipping donation 
($10).   
 
ITEMS IN LOST & FOUND 
 There are several items in the Lost & Found 
Room that have been collected from throughout 
the church. If you believe you have left an item 
behind, please check the Lost and Found Room 
located in the upstairs balcony.  
 
 
OUR DAILY BREAD DEVOTIONAL 
 Copies of Our Daily Bread for the months of 
December, January and February are located in the 
Information Centers. 
 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 Today, Nov 17 – Shoebox Shop Open 
 Saturday, November 23 – UT Football 

Parking (Lot opens @ 8:30 AM) 
 Sunday, November 24 – OCC Dedication 

Sunday 
 
 
 
FILL A SHOEBOX IN HONOR OF JEAN 
U. 
 We are going to fill some shoeboxes in 
honor of Jean U. who is a long-time supporter of 
Operation Christmas Child. Please let Vicki 
know if you would like to cover the cost ($20) 
of a box in honor of Jean.  
 
 
MERCY FUND SPECIAL OFFERING 
 Sunday, December 1, we will collect a 
special offering to replenish our Mercy Fund.  
This fund is used to assist with the basic life 
needs of those in our fellowship that find 
themselves in critical financial crisis due to job 
loss, injury, or other unexpected cause. We 
invite you to consider God’s faithfulness in 
meeting your needs day to day and to respond 
with a special offering of thanksgiving.  If you 
want to contribute at a later date, you may do so. 
Please write “Special Offering – MF” on your 
contribution check.  May the Lord continue to 
bless our fellowship through Christ’s love for 
one another 
 
  
 
 


